
FOI327 Response 

Request 

I am writing to make an open government request for all the information to which I am entitled 

under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 

Please send me responses to the following two questions: 
 

When does the existing maintenance contract(s) expire for the Trust’s rigid endoscope inventory? 

Who is your current service provider of rigid endoscope repair & maintenance? 
 

Response  

Please note that the Trust is unable to fulfil your request for information, this is because Birmingham 

and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust (BSMHFT) explicitly provide mental health services and 
is not an acute Trust where physical health services are provided. 

To obtain further information on the maintenance contract dates for endoscope inventory please 

redirect your request to an acute Trust.  

 


